
 

 

3rd February 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
YEAR 8 GCSE OPTIONS EVENING: 4TH FEBRUARY 2021 

 

Following my letter to you on the 29th January, please find below the link to the Options Evening 
Event on MS Teams.  
 
Join on your computer or mobile app 
Click here to join the meeting 
 
The event takes place on Thursday 4th February starting at 4.30pm. Parents/carers are 
encouraged to log on 15 minutes early for a prompt start.  
  
At the meeting we will share details of our GCSE curriculum offer, the options process, deadlines 
and the ways in which the school can work in partnership with you to support your child to make 
their GCSE option choices. It is essential that you attend the meeting so that you understand this 
important process. 
    
Thanks for your continued support and I look forward to seeing you on Thursday.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  

  

  
Charlotte Brennan  
Assistant Headteacher - Curriculum 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDAzYTcwZmYtNTYwYi00NjJjLWE5NjAtNTlmNzI0OWI2MjRm%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223e63d290-7a39-4c4c-96df-d7d5bd76240f%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%229007cff2-e096-4e8c-8605-7bd74befdfca%22%7d

